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WELCOME BACK !

I was so excited to see everyone back at school! I hope your summer was fun and that you got to
spend some quality time with your children! I heard that some of you went on some amazing
vacations while others had amazing “stay-cations”!

I ended up having a staycation. I have a 21 year old daughter, Emily. She is a senior at MIZZOU
studying microbiology. She ended up interning in Columbia this summer so it was my husband,
cat, dog and I hanging out at home! So needless to say..I am ready to be back in action!

What to Expect These First Few Weeks....

Over the next couple of weeks I will be letting the students learn classroom norms and routines
with their peers. I will also be pulling them to check on retention of skills taught last Spring to
see if regression occured. I will personally email you with that data and whether they were able
to recoup the information lost over summer by the end of September.

‘Connect

% How to Stay in Touch.

Call- 816-892-1925

Email- valerierapp@raypec.org
Classroom Website- http.//mrsrapp.weebly.com/
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